
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
REQUEST 16860 RESPONSE 

We respectfully request to be provided with 
the number of unannounced inspection visits 
to boarding kennels and catteries carried out 
by the licensing department during the years 
2022, 2023, and 2024 including the dates of 
those unannounced visits  
 
The information is required for transparency 
and to ensure the licensing department is 
carrying out a fair procedure amongst animal 
boarding facilities. 

 
2022 = 1 (19/07/2022) 
 
2023 = 1 (15/09/2023) 
 
2024 = 6 (10/01/2024, 26/01/2024, 
28/02/2024, 09/04/2024, 07/08/2024 
and 15/08/2024) 

 


